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MICHBI DOORS, INC. ANNOUNCES THAT IT HAS  

MOVED ITS OFFICE AND MANUFACTURING PLANT TO 

FARMINGDALE, NY 

   

Farmingdale, New York, January 14, 2019 - Michbi Doors, Inc. announced that it has relocated its 75 Emjay 

Boulevard location in Brentwood, NY to 175 Marine Street in Farmingdale, NY.  Michbi Door's telephone and fax 

numbers remain the same. 

Michbi is pleased to announce that the new facility is centrally located close to all major highways and parkways.  

With the new premises, the staff shall continue to provide the products and services that their customers have come 

to expect as a leading manufacturer of custom hollow metal frames and doors.  They also wish to thank everyone for 

their continued support during the relocation.    

Michbi, Inc. is the largest Women-Owned Business Enterprise (WBE) on Long Island, New York and is a family 

owned and operated company.  It was incorporated in 1981 and is a member of the Door.  A custom manufacturer of 

hollow metal doors and frames, Michbi has built a reputation on outstanding customer service and product quality.  

Michbi has been involved with an impressive list of projects including the Pentagon, World Trade Center, Shea 

Stadium, American Museum of Natural History, Metropolitan Museum of Art, New York Presbyterian Hospital, 

Good Samaritian Hospital as well as numerous other medical facilities, hotels, schools and business projects.  

Although the New York tri-state area is their primary market, Michbi has supplied and serviced their products to the 

entire nation. 

 


